

Dear Friends of Gifts For All God's Children,

Our hearts are overflowing with gratitude for all that God has done this year and each year since 1988. God has blessed children through Gifts For All God's Children because of the thousands of donors and volunteers who have given their time, talents and treasures! We look forward with anticipation to reaching more children with the love of Christ throughout the years to come.

May God Bless each one of you this Thanksgiving! Patti



Give Detroit Challenge 2017

\$11,770 + \$1500 (IN PRIZE MONEY)=\$13,250!

Thank you to all the generous donors who supported our first online fundraising effort! Gifts For All God's Children and sixty other Detroit area nonprofits competed for \$25,000 in prize money in six weekly challenges. **GFAGC was blessed with**

your help to win two of the weekly challenges for a total of \$1500 in prize money. Proceeds will go toward the CKC Tutoring Center at East Bethlehem to expand programs and serve more children with individual tutors to strengthen reading, vocabulary and math skills.

We thank the Lord for the wonderful blessing of the Give Detroit Challenge 2017!!

2017 CHRISTMAS

Only 44 more days until Christmas and we need everyone to help us share the love of Christ and meet needs for over 3500 at-risk children! Over 1500 of those children will receive gifts through our Christmas Workshop in Rochester. We need your help selecting and wrapping gifts from November 27 through December 14. To volunteer at our Christmas workshop click Here.

If you would like to sponsor a child for Christmas please contact Patti at pattij@giftsforallgodschildren.org.



Or we love donations and we will shop for you!



Help make hygiene kits for needy children

on Thursday, November 16 beginning at 9:30 a.m. at Living Word in Rochester To volunteer <u>CLICK HERE</u>.

Donations for New Toys, Books, Coats, Socks & Underwear are needed for Christmas for inner city children

FOR A LIST OF DROP OFF LOCATIONS CLICK HERE.

LIVES ARE CHANGED AT "CKC" TUTORING

Our tutors are essential for the success of our program. As true lay ministers, they come faithfully to serve and instruct their student. Having the same child every week builds a bond between student and mentor, and helps grow understanding and consistency in the learning process. What a blessing the tutors are to the children!



We have so many children on our waiting list who need your help. Please consider becoming a tutor or a substitute tutor and you will make a life changing difference. Stop in any Tuesday or Thursday afternoon between 4 and 5:30pm at East Bethlehem and experience this amazing program or contact Susan at susang@giftsforallgodschildren.org for more information.

5 Below Fundraiser

November 13 - 20 November 24 - December 1 At the Rochester Hills store only

GFAGC will receive a donation of 10% of the sales generated by shoppers if they bring the attached flyer with them to the store when







Harvest Festival at the "CKC" Center

We thank the Lord for His blessing on our second CKC Harvest Party at East Bethlehem! Kids, big and small, enjoyed food, fellowship, inflatables, games, crafts and even "Trunk or Treat".

We are so very thankful to Big Family of Michigan for their candy donation, Wayne Reif for donating pizza, bounce houses and games, and Rainforest Cafe for bringing ChaCha (the tree frog), games and treats. 87Children, 40 Adults plus 25 volunteers attended the party!

SEE PICTURES OF OUR "CKC" FAMILY

SPREAD THE WORD

Know someone who has a heart for children in the city? Please Share This Newsletter with Them



VISIT OUR WEBSITE